
Hello and Happy Holidays!

This year we are excited to be having an in-person Christmas Concert for 
our Kindergarten to Grade 3 students.  The Christmas concert will be held at 
the Agora in the Strathcona County Community Center Building on 
Tuesday, December 12, beginning at 6:30pm.  Students are asked to arrive between 
6:00 and 6:15pm.  Doors to the Agora for parent seating will be open at 6pm. 
The concert will be approximately 45 minutes long. Students are asked to dress 
in their Christmas best. 

Classes will be gathering in the hallway that leads to the County Council Chambers. 
There will be pylons with signs for each class.  We would appreciate it if one parent 
could escort their child to line up with their class and additional guest(s) line up to 
get into the Agora.  All students will be in the Agora during the entire concert.  Please 
pick up your child after the concert by the stage in the Agora; we request that students 
not leave early. Please take your child’s coat with you into the Agora. 

The Agora has a max capacity of 400 people, so we are asking that each child has a maximum of 2
guests. 

At this time, we are looking into the possibility of live streaming the concert but may not be able to.

We can’t wait to see you there!  

Woodbridge Farms School 
Division 1 Christmas Concert
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